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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 7th October 2021 we will be offering pupils a different menu as it is our school census 
day when the government collect data about our school. If your child is in receipt of Universal Free 
School Meals, please can they have a school dinner on Thursday 7th October 2021. The more 
children that have a school meal on Thursday 7th October, the more money the school will receive. 
 
The menu for this day will be a box meal containing: 
 

• Hot Dog served with potato wedges, ketchup, and vegetables 

• Beef burger served with potato wedges, ketchup, and vegetables 

• Jacket potato cheese and beans 

• Ham, cheese, or tuna grab bag 

• Followed by Sprinkle cake 

  
 
Bookings for school lunches on Thursday 7th October will be open today - Please can you make your 
child’s selection by Wednesday 6th October 2021.  
  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


